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MEMORANDUM

TO: All Interested Parties

FROM: Kenneth W. Boswell ] é@‘(
ADECA Director

SUBJECT: February 28, 2023 Public Hearing for State of Alabama’s PY2023

CDBG, ESG, HOME, HOPWA, and HTF Programs’ Funds

The Alabama Department of Economic and Community Affairs (ADECA), together with the Alabama
Housing Finance Authority and AIDS Alabama, has scheduled a Public Hearing to take place on
Tuesday, February 28, 2023, to seek input and collect information from all interested parties on the
State’s planned uses for Alabama’s PY2023 federal grant funds that are to be awarded from the U.S.
Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) for the Community Development Block Grant
Program (CDBG), the Emergency Solutions Grants Program (ESG), the Housing Opportunities for
Persons with AIDS Program (HOPWA), the Home Investment Partnerships Program (HOME), and the
Housing Trust Fund (HTF) Program. This in-person and virtual public hearing will discuss the
proposed PY2023 One-Year Annual Action Plans for these federal grant programs, as the Plans
summarize housing and community development needs in the State, contain a strategy to meet
those needs using this federal grant funding from HUD, and describe how eligible entities can access
the grant funding through these programs to address those needs. The Notice of Public Hearing
attached hereto provides additional information on this hearing.

| encourage each of you to participate in this public hearing on February 28, 2023. If you have
any questions, then please call Dr. Kathleen Rasmussen at (334) 353-0323 or you may send an
email to her at Kathleen.rasmussen@adeca.alabama.gov. ADECA thanks you for your attention
to, and participation in, this important matter.
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